
RADIO LICENSE RENEWAL POSTFILING ANNOUNCEMENT

On November 10,2020, KLZ Radio Inc., licensee of KLTT 670 kHz,
Commerce City, CO, filed an application with the Federal Communications
commissions for renewa! of broadcast license. Members of the public
wishing to view this application or obtain information about how to file
comments and petitions on the application can visit publicfiles.fcc.gov, and
search in KLTT's public file.

I certify that the foregoing post-filing announcement was broadcast on the
following date and times:
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